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JRLW OFFICERS FOR THE 

YEAR 2013—2014 
 

The following are the officers for the coming 
year 2013—2014 as presented by the 
Nominating Committee: 
 
President:     K. Neil Ross 
Administrative  Vice-President:  Morty 
Davis 
Religious Activities Vice-President:  Allan 
Firestone 
Recording Secretary:  Naomi Kline 
Corresponding Secretary:  Jonas Weiss 
Treasurer:  Joyce Fischer            

 

Upcoming JRLW June 

Events 
 
Wed   5 - JWV Meeting 
Wed   5 - Hadassah Bd. CHI  10 am 
Fri      7 - JRLW Reform Svc Interfaith  
                8 pm 
Sat     8 - Cons Svc CH II  9:15 am 
Sun    9 - JWV Brunch CH I  10 am 
Wed 12 -  Na’Amat End of Year Celebration 
Thu  13 - Na’Amat to Strathmore 
Mon 17 - Hadassah Study Group 
Tue  18 - Na’Amat Bd 10:30 am;  Green  
               Turtle Restaurant Fund Raiser 
Tue  18 - 21 Hadassah Villa Roma Trip 
Wed 26 - Hadassah Book Review 

 
Please Note: The Yizkor Book Form is on Page 3. 
 
The Membership Form is on page 5. 

JUNE RELIGIOUS  SERVICES 
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
 
Friday Evening Services, June 7, 2013, at 
the Interfaith Chapel.  Services start at 8:00 
pm.  Services will be led by Rabbi Gary Fink.  
Our choir is led by Ed Laskin.  Our Friday 
Evening Shabbat Services are enhanced by 
the beautiful voice of Margaret Brenner. 
 
Saturday Morning Services, June 8, 2013, in  
Clubhouse II.  Services start at 9:15 pm.  
The Torah Portion is   Korach.  Steven Kline 
will chant the Haftorah and Naomi Kline will 
give the D’var Torah. 
 
If you like to sing, we need your help.  Our 
Friday evening Choir has lost some 
members.  If you would care to join the Choir, 
please contact Mort Davis at 240-242-3742.  
He will be able to give you all the necessary 
details.   

                           
 

NEWSLETTER STAFF 
Bernice Cohen – Editor 
Nate Sternberg – Layout 
Fred Shapiro – Business 
Shirley Griffin - Asst. Editor 
Rae Paley - Recipes 
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Dear JRLW Members, 
 
For those who have not missed last month’s issue of the JRLW Newsletter please bear with me. 
 
The publication of last year's Yizkor Book of Remembrance for use during the year 2012 -2013 
was a huge success and I would like to thank all of those that participated.   
 
Last year was the First Edition.  Each year a new edition of the Yizkor Book of Remembrance 
will be published.  This booklet will also be used throughout the entire year.  We will use these 
books when we recite Yizkor, during Yom Kippur, Shemini Atzeret , Passover,  and Shavuot 
Services.   
 
We are now beginning the process of publishing the 2013-2014 edition of our Yizkor Book of 
Remembrance.  As in the previous edition, our Yizkor Book will contain the appropriate prayers 
and topical readings, which we normally use in our services. 
 
The new edition will continue to allow our members and friends to list the names of our loved 
ones who are no longer with us and enable us to memorialize them. 
 
This year there will be enough books published to allow us to keep our own copy for use 
throughout the year. 
 
I trust that this year’s edition will be even more successful than last year’s and will give those 
members who were not able to participate last year a chance to remember our dearly departed.  
 
Please support JRLW in this effort. A form is included in this Newsletter for you to complete.  
Please follow the instructions listed on the form. 
 
 
Best wishes for the New Year 5774, 
 
K. Neil Ross, President 
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ANNUAL BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 

 YIZKOR MEMORIAL 2013-2014, 5774 
 

The “JRLW Book of Remembrance” is providing an opportunity for individuals to honor the memories of 
beloved relatives, friends and other persons who are no longer with us.  A new booklet will be distributed 
each year on Yom Kippur, the Day of Atonement.  The book will include the names of the donors along 
with the names of the departed whom we wish to remember.  The complete Memorial Service will also 
be included in the book, as it is used on the three other occasions when we recite Yizkor. 
 
JRLW needs your support.  This year it is requested members contribute $6.00 for each departed name 
listed below.  Donations should be included with your application. 
 

Our deadline for your donation is July 1, 2013. 
 
Please complete the application below.  The names should be listed in the order you wish them to 
appear in this year’s Memorial Book. Additional departed names can be added on the back of 
this form.  PLEASE DO NOT CUT UP THIS FORM. 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please Print Each Name of the Departed  
	
  
1._______________________________________________	
  	
  	
  4.________________________________________________	
  
	
  	
  
2._______________________________________________	
  	
  5.________________________________________________	
  
	
  
3._______________________________________________	
  	
  6.________________________________________________	
  
	
  

Being Remembered By – Fill in name below  
	
  	
  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  
Phone Number	
  	
  ___________________________________	
  
 
Please make checks payable to JRLW – (In the Memo line print “Yizkor Book” and your phone number) 
Donation for members: $6.00 per name of loved one.   
Donations for non-members:  $8.00 per name of loved one. 
 
The total enclosed contribution to the JRLW Yizkor Book  is $________________. 
 

Note:   This form with your check should be returned to: 
 

Theda Rosenblum 
3330 N Leisure World Blvd #117 

Silver Spring, MD  20906 
 

Attn: Yizkor Book 
 

If there are any questions or comments please call JoAnne Sternberg at 301-598-6684.	
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This portion of the page left blank for additional names for the Yizkor Book. 

	
  
	
  
7._______________________________________________	
  	
  10.________________________________________________	
  
	
  	
  
8._______________________________________________	
  	
  11.________________________________________________	
  
	
  
9._______________________________________________	
  	
  12.________________________________________________	
  
	
  

 
REIGIOUS COMMITTEE – 2013 

HIGH HOLIDAYS 
 
In preparation for the High Holidays in 2013 
the Religious Committee has arranged for 
the services of a Rabbi and Cantor for the 
Reform Services. We look forward to  very 
meaningful and enjoyable services this year. 
 
Rabbah Arlene Berger has been ordained 
by the Reconstructionist Rabbinical College 
of Wyncote, PA. She served as Educational 
Director for the Sixth & I Historic synagogue, 
Kol Halev in Baltimore, Biblical teacher at 
Shirat Hanefesh Congregation in Chevy 
Chase and was Biblical Hebrew Teacher  at 
the Conservative Yeshiva in Jerusalem, 
among others. 
 
She is the Lay Leader of the Tikvat Israel 
Congregation since 1995. 
 
Cantor Jim Perlmutter served as cantor of 
Bethesda Jewish Congregation for almost 
20 years where he has performed Shabbat 
Services and High Holiday Services and life 
cycle events as soloist.   
 
Cantor Perlmutter is lead soloist for 
Shacharit High Holiday services at Tikvat 
Israel.  He has sung at Carnegie Hall, 
Lincoln Center, and Strathmore Concert Hall, 
among other venues. 
 
 
 
 

LIFE MEMBERSHIP 
 
Everyone wants a tax deduction!!!!  Here is an 
opportunity.  Become a “Life Member” of JRLW.   
 
Age Category   Cost 
64 and under   $375 
65-69    $300 
70-74    $285 
75-79    $225 
80-84    $175 
85 plus    $100 
 
Please send to Sue Rudo, 2901 SLWB, #520,  
SS, MD  20906.  Questions - 301-598-1153 or 
suearudo@verizon.net	
  
	
  

      NEW MEMBERS 
 
We welcome the following new members 
into JRLW. 
 
Mona Ehrlich, 15300 Beaverbrook Ct. 
 
Bertram and Rachel Minushkin, 3310 N. 
LWB. 
 
George Austrager, 14805 Pennfield Court. 
 
Debra Fowler, 15101 Interlachen Drive. 

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  
NEW	
  LIFE	
  MEMBER:	
  
	
  

Gail	
  Leon 	
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MEMBERSHIP DUES RENEWAL 

(June 1 – May 31) 
	
  
Dear Member, 
	
  
Jewish Residents of Leisure World (JRLW) offers many opportunities for involvement.  It is that 
time again to renew your membership dues.  The dues year runs from June 1 through May 31.  
Membership dues are $20 per person; $40 for a couple.  The cost for the Singles Club is $12.  
Dues should be sent to  Post Office Box  12133 and made out to JRLW.   
 
JRLW conducts both Reform or Conservative services the first Friday of the month followed by 
an Oneg Shabbat.  Conservative services are conducted the 2nd Saturday of each month 
followed by a Kiddush.  We sponsor services for the High Holy Days and the 2nd Passover 
Seder.  A brunch is held the 3rd Sunday of each month with an interesting speaker.  The cost for 
the brunch is $14 for members and $16 for non-members.  There are also various classes of 
Jewish interest.  Education courses are mentioned in our monthly newsletter and the Leisure 
World Newspaper.  The charges are so noted.  There are many other phases of JRLW which 
might whet your appetite.  Please see our website and learn more about JRLW at jrlw.info. 
 
If you have any questions, I would be very happy to speak with you.  I look forward to hearing 
from you. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Sue A. Rudo, Membership Chair, 301-598-1153 suearudo@verizon.net 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Membership Renewal Application 
 

 
Name:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address:  ____________________________________________________ 

   Silver Spring, MD  20906 
 
Phone Number:  ______________ E-Mail Address: ______________* 
Individual - $20  ____    Couple - $40  ____     Singles Club - $12 ____ 
 
Check should be made out to:   JRLW.   Please include this form with your payment and send it 
to: 
   
Sue Rudo, JRLW, PO Box 12133, Silver Spring, MD  20908 
 
*JRLW asks for your email address so we can send you important and time-sensitive messages, 
while being sure not to send you too many emails – possibly once a month. 
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JRLW PRESENTS A CONCERT 
OF LITHUANIAN AND JEWISH 

MUSIC   
 

By Fred Shapiro, JRLW Community Liaison 
 
JRLW is partnering with the Sunflower Project to 
present a concert of Lithuanian classical and Jewish 
popular music June 25 at 2:00 pm in the Clubhouse 
II auditorium. The concert will feature renown 
musician Golda Vainberg–Tatz at the piano, Cantor 
Kim Komrad as the vocalist and George Peachey on 
the piano. Golda will  perform classical selections on 
the piano and Cantor Komrad will sing Hebrew and 
Yiddish melodies. Admission is a $10.00 donation, 
payable to JRLW.  Tickets are available in the E&R 
office. Refreshments will be served after the concert.  
 
Golda Vainberg–Tatz has been described as “a 
pianist with wonderful firm, clear touch” by the New 
York Times.  
 
Hazzan Kim Komrad presently serves Kehilat 
Shalom Congregation in Gaithersburg, MD.   Hazzan 
Komrad's vocal training was in classical voice and 
opera at the University of Miami, FL.  Her rich 
soprano voice has delighted congregational and 
secular audiences alike.  
 
Pianist George Peachey has enjoyed a varied 
career as a vocal and instrumental collaborative artist, 
and as soloist both in recital and with orchestra. 
Critics have called him “an exemplary 
accompanist” who plays with “sensitive expertise.”  
 
The mission of the Jewish Lithuanian Heritage 
Project is to create rebridging between the 
Lithuanian and Jewish peoples, as there is a rich 
history that existed prior to 1941.  

  

GOOD AND WELFARE 
	
  
Dr. Michael Yaffe, son of Sylvia and Ted 
Yaffe, nephew of Bernice Cohen, was one 
of the trauma surgeons who operated on the  
survivors of the Boston bombings.  He is 
truly one of the heroes of that terrible 
disaster. 
 
As of this writing, Al Rosenthal is in  
Bedford Court Rehab following a brief 
hospitalization. He will be there at least a 
few more weeks. 
 
Eleanor Rothenberg had a nasty fall in her 
apartment.  We hope that by the time of  this 
printing, she is feeling much better. 
 
Congratulations to the officers of JRLW for 
the coming year,  2013-2014.  Good luck  in 
the coming year. 
 
We are thinking of Phyllys Hutt and sending 
our best wishes for continued improvement. 
 
Sandra Marcus is doing well following 
surgery. 
 
A big Thank You to Stan Hertzbach 
and Coleman Leifer for restarting 
the JRLW website.  The JRLW web 
site is  http://jrlw.info  You can see 
copies of the JRLW Newsletter at 
this site. 
   

WE REMEMBER THEM   
 
We extend our heartfelt sympathy to the 
families of: 
 
Lottie Graubard 

Donald Gould 

Nelson Rubin 

May their memory be a blessing. 
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HERE ARE OUR 2013 SPRING GRADUATES!!  
 
Here we go!  These are our grandchildren who are graduating this spring.  We all can qvell. 
 
Julianne Siller,  granddaughter of Arlene  Siller, 
is graduating from Spring-Ford High School in 
Pennsylvania.  She will be attending Penn State 
this fall.  
 
Molly Friedman, granddaughter of Bernice 
Cohen, is graduating from American University, 
magna cum laude, with two degrees; Sociology 
and Communications.  Molly has been invited to 
join Phi Beta Kappa! 
 
Sara Maites, granddaughter of Millie and Bernie 
Kipperman, is graduating from high school in 
Chicago and will be attending George 
Washington University in the fall. 
 
Britt Kessler, grandson of June and Bob 
Kessler,  is  graduating from Rutgers Law 
School and has accepted a position with the 
Miami Florida Public Defenders Office starting in 
September. 
 
Aaron Sachs, grandson of Harriet Shapiro, is 
graduating from the University of Maryland with 
two degrees; Finance and Biology. 
 
Aaron Krens, grandson of Marcia and Bert 
Crystal and of Rhoda Krens, is graduating  from 
the University of Maryland with a degree in 
Criminology. 
 
Melissa Ann Kahn, granddaughter of Rita and 
Phil Horwitz and Eunice and Ted Kahn, is 
graduating from Towson University.    
 
Madison Warsaw, granddaughter of Selma and 
Stanley Warsaw, is graduating from high school 
and has won a four-year scholarship to the 
University of Michigan at Ann Arbor. 
 
Shayna Ascher and Tyler Pickrel, 
grandchildren of Elinor and Bernard Ascher, are 
both graduating from high school.  Shayna is 
graduating from Quince Orchard High School 
and Tyler is graduating from Sherwood High 
School. 
 
 
 

 
Shawn Largent, grandson of Sandy and Larry 
Brockman, is graduating from Brunswick High 
School in Frederick, Maryland. 
 
Matthew Falconer, grandson of Eleanor 
Pichney, is graduating from Wooton High 
School. 
 
Sarah Goldberg, granddaughter of Eleanor 
Pichney, is graduating from Charleston College. 
 
Evan Schwartz, grandson of Arnold Schwartz, 
is graduating from high school. 
 
Tyler Rose Newell, granddaughter of Evelyn 
Sherman,  is graduating from the University of 
South Carolina.  
 
Rachael Kaufman, granddaughter of Davida 
and Eddie Alexander, is graduating from James 
Madison College, cum laude! 
 
Elana Taub, granddaughter of  Gloria and  Alvin 
Bernstein, is graduating from Washington 
University in St. Louis, Missouri. 
 
Zachary Etan Zweig, grandson of Ellen Zweig, 
is graduating from Rockville High School and 
has been accepted to the Honors Program in 
the Engineering School at the University of 
Maryland. 
 
Austin Tritto and Andrew Rosenblatt, both 
grandsons of Beverly and Lee Rosenblatt are 
graduating.  Austin from Wooton High School 
and Andrew from McDaniel College in 
Westminster, Maryland. 
 
Rowan Kubeluis, granddaughter of Sylvia and 
Ted Yaffe, is graduating from Wooton High 
School.  She will be attending the University of 
Georgia. 
 
Skylar Paige Marcoux, granddaughter of Anita 
and Frank Nacht, is graduating from Limestone 
College of South Carolina with a degree in 
Physical Education. 
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Zachary Turkheimer, grandson of JoAnne and 
Nate Sternberg, is graduating from Sherwood 
High School. 
 
Ally Turkheimer, granddaughter of JoAnne and 
Nate Sternberg, is graduating from the 
University of Delaware.  
 
Jeremy Moss, grandson of Ruth Friedman, is 
graduating from Cooper City (Florida) High 
School. 
 
Erin Kayla Rhode, granddaughter of Sylvia 
Proger, is graduating from the University of 
Maryland with a degree in Civil Engineering. 
 
Andy Jenks, grandson of Helen and Josh Bass,  
is graduating from West Chester University, 
Pennsylvania, with honors and a full scholarship 
to the University of Delaware for post-graduate 
studies. 
 
Samantha Rosenthal, granddaughter of Roz 
and Al Rosenthal, is graduating high school. 
 
Rebecca Lurye, granddaughter of Florence and 
Izzie Wolfe, is graduating from the University of 
Maryland with a degree in Journalism. 
 
Michelle Steinberg, granddaughter of Esther 
Perlsweig, is graduating from Bucknell 
University with a degree in Art. 
 

 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s Cooking in the 
Kitchen? 

 
Submitted by Rae Paley 

 
Creamy Fruit Dip 

 
Ingredients: 
1 cup of sour cream (regular or low fat, not 
non-fat) 
¼ cup of orange juice – pulp free 
2 tablespoons of brown sugar. 
 
Directions: 
Whisk all of the ingredients together well, 
until all of the sugar is dissolved. 
 
Chill in refrigerator for at least 90 minutes. 
Serve on a platter with all of your favorite 
fruits. 
 
Please submit your favorite fruit salad or 
fruit dip recipes. I look forward to sharing 
them in the JRLW Newsletter. 
 

 
 

NOTICE:	
  	
  The	
  next	
  meeting	
  of	
  the	
  
JRLW	
  Board	
  will	
  be	
  held	
  on	
  
Tuesday,	
  June	
  11	
  at	
  7:00	
  pm.	
  	
  Please	
  
note	
  that	
  this	
  is	
  a	
  change	
  from	
  the	
  
usual	
  first	
  Tuesday	
  of	
  the	
  month.	
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TORAH MAINTENANCE AND 

PRAYER BOOK FUND 
 

Individuals can be honored and loved ones 
memorialized with a contribution to the JRLW Torah 
Maintenance Fund or Prayer Book Fund for a 
minimum donation of $25.00.  Contact Ellen Zweig at 
3210 N. Leisure Word Blvd., Apt 504, Silver Spring, 
MD 20906, or call her at 301-598-2144 between 9:00 
am and 9:00 pm. 
 
TORAH FUND DONATIONS 
 
Claire Goldman. in memory of my son Fred 
Goldman. 
 
PRAYER BOOK DONATIONS 
 
Betty Salzman, in memory of Max and 
Jenny Grodnick. 
 
Betty Salzman, in memory of Larry and 
Bernice Blank. 
 

         TZEDAKAH & ONEG & KIDDUSH 
DONATIONS 

 
For information about Tzedakah donations or 
Oneg/Kiddush donations please call Susan Weiss at 
301-460-6030.  Checks should be made out to JRLW 
and mailed to Susan Weiss, 3739 Glen Eagles Drive, 
Silver Spring, MD 20906. 
 
       TZEDAKAH DONATIONS 
 
Sylvia and Ted Yaffe in honor of the 60th 
wedding anniversary of my brother Leonard and 
his wife Goldie Bosin. 
 
Yiskor and Aliyah donation by Semi Feuer. 
 
Ben Sachs on the Yahrzeit of his mother. 
Anna  and Sam Einbinder in honor of the 60th 
anniversary of Goldie and Leonard Bosin. 
 
Susan and Jerry Weiss in honor of the 60th 
anniversary of Goldie and Leonard Bosin. 
 
Inge Weinberg Guttman in memory of her dear 
mother Selma Weinberg. 
 

Anna  and Sam Einbinder in honor of the 60th 
anniversary of Goldie and Leonard Bosin. 
 
Shirley Rosenhaft and Ray Kurlander to Milton 
Loube in memory of his wife Vivian Loube. 
 
Yiskor donation by Ruth and Josh Altman in 
memory of their beloved son and father. 
 
Laura and Sid Sussan in memory of Herman 
Walters, Rose Walters, Philip Sussan and Sam 
Kenner. 
 
Yiskor donation by Rita Newman in memory of 
Philip Newman. 
 
Yiskor donation by George Goldrich. 
 
Yiskor donation by Charlotte and Larry Bardack 
for a meaningful service beautifully conducted 
by Mike Kravitz 

 
KIDDUSH DONATIONS 

 
Naomi and Steve Kline in honor of Steve’s 
special Bar Mitzvah year. 
 
Cynthia Kramer in honor of her husband Justin 
Kramer for his long service at Shabbat Services. 
 

ONEG DONATIONS 
 
Helen Rosenblum and Jerry Gilman in honor of 
the 90th birthday of both. 
 
Donald Lewis in memory of his wife Betty Lewis 
on her unveiling on May 5. 

 
WE CELEBRATE THE 4TH OF  

JULY!!   
Leisure World will again celebrate Independence  
Day on Thursday, July 4, 2013, with a short parade, 
a patriotic program and picnics.   
 
JRLW members, family and friends are invited to 
come out and enjoy the fun and camaraderie. 
Members interested in helping to represent JRLW by 
marching in the short parade should arrive by 9:00 
am and look for the JRLW banner in the Club House 
I parking lot. 
 
For further information contact Walt Budman, 301-
438-1264.  
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by	
  Beth	
  Shapiro,	
  LCSW-­‐C	
  
JSSA	
  Senior	
  Services	
  
301-­‐816-­‐2665	
  �	
  
bshapiro@jssa.org	
  

 
Coming of Age in Maryland (CoA) is proud to 
partner and serve the Jewish Residents of 
Leisure World. We have maintained our unique 
relationship for many years and look forward to a 
fifth year of bringing our programs and services 
to Leisure World and the community at large. As 
we get ready to commence again in July, I would 
like to review some of the exciting activities we 
have offered over the past year and thank you 
for your continued participation and referrals. We 
are delighted that in no small part due to your 
help, we had a total of 198 new participants this 
past year. 
 
Over the last 12 months, CoA hosted 40 events 
with the goal of offering a variety of venues and 
opportunities designed as places for you to meet 
up with current friends and create new ones. As 
the COA social worker, I was available as a free 
community resource to offer support during 
difficult times and help with identifying 
community services and resources. Together, 
hundreds here at Leisure World attended movies 
followed by lively discussions, exercise classes, 
special entertainment events at Day @ the Ring, 
kosher lunches and international dining 
experiences at local restaurants. We enjoyed 
speakers, concerts and shows including La 
Boehme, Hello Dolly, and Cabaret with our very 
own Frieda Enoch as a very talented cast 
member!  And let’s not forget the marvelous “To 
Life Expo” organized by the JCCGW. What a 
fun, diverse and energetic roster of programs – 
just wait for next year!  
 
Frieda, Melanie, Meryl and I look forward to 
being with you ALL throughout the next 12 
months.  Thank you for your participation! 

 
	
  

 
	
  

	
  
 

Na’Amat News 
 
Na'Amat will have our annual "End of the 
Year" celebration on June 12 at 12:30 pm. It 
is going to be a little different this year since 
we are going to have a light lunch (delicate 
delicious sandwiches and tasty pastries.) 
We will have the annual report and the 
plans for the new year. We will present the  
"Woman of the Year Award."  We want that 
to be a surprise to everyone (including the 
Woman of the Year!) We will also have door 
prizes and our 50/50 raffle. 
 
The guest speaker and entertainer will be 
Cantor Josh Perlman. He is charming and 
so talented. The cost for this event is $11.00. 
If you didn't get a flyer, please contact Helen 
Fried at (301) 438-3325. 
 
On Thursday, June 13, we are going to 
Strathmore to see the movie "West Side 
Story," which will be accompanied by the 
BSO orchestra conducted by Marin Alsop. 
Contact Gladys Blank for more information 
301-438-9666. 
 
Being a member of N’Amat USA makes us 
feel grateful that we can do a "mitzvah" by 
"giving back" for all the reasons we feel 
fortunate and want to help those who are 
less fortunate and need our help. By 
supporting our fund raising events you help 
us achieve our goals.  
 
The Na’Amat Board Meeting will be held 
Tuesday, June 18, at 10:30 am in 
Clubhouse I.  
 

Remember:  Think Na’Amat, Think 
Israel!! 
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HAR TZEON-AGUDATH 

ACHIM  PROGRAMS 
 
Thursday Morning Programs 
 
10:00 am Tai Chi with Leonard Gross. 

11:00 am Exercise with Mim Parizer. 

11:00 am Current Events with Judge Marvin 

Roth, first Thursday of the month. 

LUNCH AT NOON 
 
Thursday Afternoon Programs - 1 pm 
Yiddish Class with Marcia Levinsohn 
 
June 6 – Marvin Kalb:  “People in the News.” 
DVD 
 
June 13  - Cantor Mike Kravitz:  Songs from 
“Fiddler on the Roof.” 
 
June 20 – Program sponsored by  the 
Golden Network  TBA 
 
June 27 -  "The Men who Built America" 
DVD series. 
 

 

 
Mt. Scopus Hadassah 

 
On Wednesday, June 26, at 1:30pm in 
Clubhouse I, Elaine Stein, Membership Vice 
President of the Greater Washington Chapter, 
will review “Jerusalem Maiden” by Talia Carner.  
The book tells the story of an Orthodox young 
woman in Jerusalem during the Ottoman Empire 
of the early 1900’s who aspires to be an artist. 
The novel is an exploration of faith in the face of 
reality and changing times. Light refreshments 
will be served. The cost is $6.  Tickets are 
available now at the E&R Office in Clubhouse I.  
The fee may also be paid at the door. 
 
The Mt. Scopus Judaic Study Group will meet 
on Monday, June 17, at 1:30 pm in Clubhouse I.  
The group will continue to look for new insights 
in the bible's Wisdom literature. For further 
information call Joan Lees (301-598-3768). 
 
Plans are well underway for our Summer 
Luncheon and Fashion Show on Wednesday, 
July 17 at noon in the Crystal Ballroom in 
Clubhouse I.  TaylorMarie’s Apparel will provide 
the Fashion Show and will invite the attendees 
to shop for clothes and accessories at their 
mobile retail clothing store at the end of the 
event.  The cost is $25.  You may send your 
check payable to Hadassah to Barbara Eisen, 
3200 N. Leisure World Blvd. #810, Silver Spring, 
MD 20906.  Please indicate your choice of 
entrée, either tilapia or vegetarian lasagna, and 
the names of persons to join you at your table.  
If you are interested in being a model, please 
call Janet Lazar (301-598-4066). 
 
On August 21, we will hold our annual Game 
Day in the Crystal Ballroom of Clubhouse I at 
1:30 pm.  Tickets for $8 may be purchased at 
the E&R Office beginning on July 16. 
 
Eyre Travel is now taking reservations for our 
trip to see “Menopause The Musical” on 
Tuesday, September 17 at the Dutch Apple 
Dinner Theatre in Lancaster, PA.  The cost is 
$99 and can be paid either by phone (301-598-
1599) or by stopping into the Eyre Travel Office 
in Clubhouse I.  The bus will depart Clubhouse 
II at 9:30am and return at 6;00pm.  Make sure 
that you tell Eyre Travel that you are sponsoring 
Hadassah when you make your reservation so 
that we will get the credit. 
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  Pledging excellent service and delivering it can 
be two different things.  When it’s time to choose a 
funeral home, don’t just assume you’ll get excellent 
service, expect it. That is our commitment.  

  Dignity Memorial ® Jewish funeral homes are 
committed to giving you the guidance and support 
you need during a very difficult time with a variety 
of service options for you and your family.  Being a 
part of the largest network of funeral homes, we are 
able to offer unmatched benefits when it matters 
most with a 100% satisfaction guaranteed. 

24-Hour Compassion Helpline® • Personal Planning 
Services • National Transferability • Bereavement 
Travel • Serving All Jewish Cemeteries

Special Packages for 
Jewish Residents of Leisure World. 
Call Today for More Information

Edward Sagel Funeral Direction, Inc.
1091 Rockville Pike, Rockville, MD 20852

(301) 217-9400
www.SagelFuneralDirection.com 

Providing Comfort to 
Families Like Mine

Edward Sagel Funeral Direction, Inc. is a licensed funeral 
establishment in The State of Maryland. 

	
  

414 Hungerford Drive, Suite 248
Rockville, MD 20850

I N - H O M E  S E N I O R  C A R E  S E R V I C E S

In-Home Care �at Is Beyond Compare

An international network of independently owned and operated o�ces. © 2011 CK Franchising, Inc.

At Comfort Keepers®,  we provide  
in-home care that helps seniors live 
happy, independent lives in the comfort 
of their own homes. Our Comfort 
Keepers®  help keep minds, bodies and 
lives active, happy and healthy. 

301-340-0100

Companionship
Personal Care
Meal Preparation
Medication  
Reminders

W W W.CO M F O R TKE E P E R S .C O M/RO C K V I L L E-MD

Call for a FREE in-home consultation.
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Bubbe would have 
wanted you to.

Subscribe now to the 
Washington Jewish Week for the special 
rate of $36 and $5 will go directly to JRLW.
($38.16 with Maryland sales tax. New subscribers only.)

Enjoy WJW every week and 
support JRLW at the same time!

Call to subscribe. 301-230-2222 x222

Let us bring you closer to your world.

Celebrate Israel 
 

	
  



	
   15	
  

YOM HASHOAH SERVICES 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  

 

  Jewish Residents of Leisure World 
Silver Spring, Maryland  

March 2011, Adar 1  -  Adar 2, 5771  
Newsletter Editor: Bernice F. Cohen 301-598-0192      Website: http://www.jrlw.org  

	
  

  
The Rabbi and his wife were assigned to 
their first Congregation to reopen a shul in 
Brooklyn.   They arrived in February, excited 
about their opportunities.  When they  saw 
the Shul it was very run down and needed 
much work.  They set a goal to have 
everything done in time for the Purim 
Service. 
 
They worked hard , repairing, plastering, 
painting, etc.  They were ahead of schedule 
when a severe  snowstorm hit the area.  
After the storm the Rabbi went to the Shul 
and his heart sank when he saw all the 
damage the storm had done to the building.  
A large area of plaster had fallen off the front 
wall of the sanctuary just behind the pulpit.  
The Rabbi cleaned up the mess on the floor 
and headed home. 
 
On the way home he passed a flea market 
and stopped in.  One of the items was a 
beautiful handmade crocheted tablecloth 
with a Mogen David embroidered in the 
center of the tablecloth.  It was just the right 
size to cover the hole in the wall where the 
plaster had fallen off.  He purchased the 
tablecloth. 
 
 
(Article continued on page 8) 

Upcoming JRLW March 

Events 
 
2rd Wed. Na’Amat Reg Mtg  
4th Fri. Conservative Svcs
 Interfaith 
7th Mon.  Newsletter Deadline 
12th Sat Conservative Svcs CH 2 
14th Mon JRLW Board Meeting 
15th Tue Great Songs of the 20th Cent. 
15th Tue. Na’Amat Bd Mtg 
16th Wed Hadassah Meeting  
20th Sun JRLW Breakfast Forum 
23rd Wed B’nai B’rith Bd Mtg  
24th Thu JRLW Singles 
27th Sun Hadassah New Member Tea 
29th Tue Lessons learned from the 
 Holocaust 

 

Religious Services 

Snapshot 

 
JRLW together with Shaare Tefila 
Congregation, are conducting services every 
Sunday morning at 8:45 AM and minyans 
Sun thru Thu 7:30 PM in the Clubhouse II 
Café’. 

  
Friday February 4th evening Conservative 
Shabbat Services 8 PM at Interfaith 
Chapel.  Services will be led by Rabbi Gary 
Fink.  Ed Laskin  will lead the Choir.  Services 
will be sponsored by B’nai B’rith. 
 

(Continued on Page 2) 
 

 
JRLW 

President’s 
Message 
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HAVE A GOOD SUMMER 
 
 
 

Remember to get your Yizkor Book and 
Membership Forms in as soon as 

possible. 
 


